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Orion IV – End of Life Notice – January 1, 2022 
 
CTES introduced the Orion™ IV data acquisition system (DAS) into the invention market in 2005 and has supplied 
the industry-leading system for over 16 years. Since 2013, the Orion IV has been upgraded to the Orion V DAS 
which is currently supplied and fully supported. As various electronic components have been manufacturer-
discontinued and we prepare for the newest versions of the intervention data acquisition systems to support the 
industry’s evolving needs, it is necessary to remove the Orion IV system and components from the CTES 
equipment catalog to ensure we are stocking and providing our customers with the most up-to-date data 
acquisition components.  
 
Please note, CTES will no longer be officially supporting the Orion™ IV DAS at the beginning of Q1 2022. The 
current stock of Orion IV components will continue to be supplied while available, and options to upgrade to the 
Orion V DAS and beyond will be offered for systems and components that cannot be identically sourced. 
 
For more information regarding Orion V and our newest data acquisition systems, please contact 
ctessales@nov.com or visit us online at https://www.nov.com/products/orion-v-das-for-intervention  
 

mailto:ctessales@nov.com
https://www.nov.com/products/orion-v-das-for-intervention

